
Instructions for Submitting Public Comments for the 

San Joaquin Valley RCIS 

The draft San Joaquin Valley Regional Conservation Investment Strategy (RCIS) is now 

available for a 60-day public review and comment period. The document is available at 

CDFW’s RCIS web page. To help Reclamation District 2092 (RD 2092; represented by River 

Partners) organize and process all of the public comments, please consider submitting 

comments using RD 2092’s comment submission form. All comments pertaining to the draft 

San Joaquin Valley RCIS must be submitted in writing via one of the following methods by 

5:00 p.m. on April 14, 2025:  

EMAIL – Comments submitted via email should be sent to both CDFW and RD 2092 at: 

CDFW: rcis@wildlife.ca.gov 

RD 2092: mdaniels@enviroincentives.com  

MAIL – Comments may be mailed to CDFW alone at: 

California Department of Fish and Wildlife 

Habitat Conservation Planning Branch 

ATTENTION: San Joaquin Valley RCIS Comments 

P.O. Box 944209 

Sacramento, CA 94244-2090 

To receive notifications regarding the RCIS Program, including public review periods for future 

RCISs, please subscribe to CDFW’s RCIS Program Notification List. 

https://wildlife.ca.gov/Conservation/Planning/Regional-Conservation/RCIS
https://nrm.dfg.ca.gov/FileHandler.ashx?DocumentID=228272&inline
mailto:rcis@wildlife.ca.gov
mailto:mdaniels@enviroincentives.com
https://public.govdelivery.com/accounts/CNRA/signup/38155
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